Eastgate Village Water & Sewer Association, Inc.
P.O. Box 1220 ~ East Helena, MT 59635
Phone (406) 449-1015 or (406) 227-7033
egws@eastgatevillage.org ~ www.eastgatevillage.org

14 June 2024

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

REDUCED MONITORING WAIVER FOR
EASTGATE VILLAGE WATER & SEWER ASSOCIATION, INC.

Our water system has been granted a reduced monitoring waiver for inorganic chemicals
(phase 2 sampling. As our customers, you have a right to know why we are not sampling.

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular
basis. Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of that the drinking water has or has
not met health standards. We will not conduct monitoring for barium, cadmium, chromium.
Fluoride, mercury, and selenium because we have been granted a reduced monitoring
waiver by DEQ. This waiver is based on the analytical results for these chemicals.

For more information, please contact Eastgate Village Water & Sewer at PO Box 1220,
East Helena 59635 or egws@eastgatevillage.org, or (406)227-7033.

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially
those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in
apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this
notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by

Eastgate Village Water & Sewer Association, Inc.
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